
 

 
 

 
Date:  11-14-2013                   From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

            (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject:  At Risk Missing Juvenile                                                                     Case:  201305643 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 On 11-10-2013, at approximately 8:45 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a 

report of a missing 16 year old female, Katie Helberg.  Katie’s mother reported she last saw Katie at 

home in Eureka during the morning of 11-9-2013.  Katie has health issues and needs medication. The 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office would appreciate the public’s help in locating her.  

 

Katie Helberg is further described as follows: 16 years old, white female, approximately 5’4” tall, 

approximately 130 pounds, she has blue eyes and long blond straight hair. She wears braces on her teeth. 

The braces have purple and green rubber bands on them. She was last seen wearing blue jeans, a black 

 t- shirt with “Alaska” logo on the front, and tennis shoes.  

  

  Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or Detective Greg Musson at 707-268-3643. 

  
    

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 



 

 


